
Hi Councillors, 
 
 
I have watched the news and followed the story on 759 Elizabeth Street. I have also read the Heritage 
Consultation Report on the public agenda and the facts prove that this house is NOT historically 
significant to the City of London.  
 
We need more JOBS in London, we need more private MONEY put into London, we need to move 
London FORWARD.  We voted all of you in as well as Mayor Matt Brown to move this city forward and 
not backwards. The developer is putting in their own private money to build on this lot (that is NOT 
Heritage) let’s make it happen!!  
 
Also, why is the “Heritage Priority” list not public information?  
How is that fair?  
How many more houses are on that list?  
How many other developers are going to run into these issues?  
How many lawsuits is the City of London going to see because this list is not transparent?  
 
I want to see that list become public as well as the City of London to remove 759 Elizabeth Street from 
the “Heritage Priority” list so Danny and Chris can help us move towards the future.  
 
I hope you all took the time to actually go to the property and do a walk through as I have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stephanie Alexiou 
1981 Ballymote Ave. 
 


